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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

 
OF OREGON 

 
LC 84 

 
In the Matter of ) 
                                                                        )           NOTICE OF CANCELLATION       
IDAHO POWER COMPANY, ) APRIL 2, 2024 COMMISSION 
 ) WORKSHOP 
2023 Integrated Resource Plan. ) 
 
 

NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Public Utility Commission of Oregon has canceled the 

Commission workshop scheduled for April 2, 2024, in these proceedings.  

During this time, Staff will focus on assessing the stakeholder comments received to date 

and responses from the Company to develop its final recommendations and comments.  

There are no other changes to the schedule at this time.  

 

DATED this 28th day of March 2024. 

Respectfully submitted, 

      ELLEN F. ROSENBLUM 
      Attorney General 
 
      /s/ Marli Klass 
            
      
      

       

Marli Klass, OSB No. 223244 
Assistant Attorney General 
Of Attorneys for Staff of the Public Utility  
Commission of Oregon  

 


